
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

 
 

PPF Group and The Kellner Family Foundation donate over CZK 200 million 
to support flood-affected regions in the Czech Republic, Poland and 

Slovakia 

PPF Group, through its PPF Foundation and The Kellner Family Foundation, will jointly 
donate CZK 100 million to support people in the Czech Republic affected by the devastating 
floods. Each foundation will contribute CZK 50 million. Donated funds will be allocated to 
non-profit organizations actively engaged in relief efforts in the affected areas and distributed 
in coordination with the relevant government and regional emergency institutions.  

 

In addition to their joint efforts in the Czech Republic, The Kellner Family Foundation will 
donate EUR 2 million to support flood-affected regions in Poland and another EUR 2 million  
to Slovakia. This brings the total aid provided to both countries to over CZK 100 million.  

 

PPF Group companies regularly support philanthropic and charitable initiatives in all the 
countries where they operate. A fundraising campaign is also underway among PPF Group 
employees. A total aid package therefore exceeds CZK 200 million.  

Notes for editors: 
 
PPF Group operates in 25 countries, investing in multiple sectors, including financial 
services, telecommunications, media, biotechnology, real estate, and engineering. PPF 
Group’s reach spans from Europe to North America and across Asia. The Group owns assets 
to the value of EUR 43.5 billion and employs 55 thousand people globally (31 December 
2023).  
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